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July 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Year 11 have had an incredibly unusual end to their academic year, but are still receiving their                                 
GCSE results as scheduled on ​Thursday 20th August from 10am. ​Due to the current situation,                             
the collection of results will not take place as usual and there will be strict controls in place to                                     
ensure the safety of students and staff on this day. 
 
Firstly, in order to adhere to current social distancing guidelines, students will collect their results                             
from the following location depending on their surname: 
CPB and KJP - K1​. Please enter through the top gate and walk through the car park, enter the K                                       
Block and into K1; 
PDH and AJW - Canteen​. Please enter through the usual student entrance gate and enter through                               
the Canteen doors to collect results from the Canteen area; 
REL and ACR - Gym​. Please enter through the bottom gate by Danson Park and through the                                 
double doors into the Gym. 
All students should collect their results as swiftly as possible and then leave the school site,                               
minimising the length of time they are in the school.  
 
Secondly, only students should enter the school building. We are very sorry but ​no other person                               
should accompany them into the school. Any family or friends should wait a safe distance from                               
the school for their son/daughter to collect their results. 
 
Finally, ​any results that are not collected on Thursday 20th August will be posted the same day                                 
to your home address. Please contact the school if you have not received the posted results by                                 
Tuesday 25th August. ​If someone other than the student is collecting the results​, please email                             
Mrs Bono, the Examinations Officer (​bono_a@bexleygs.co.uk​) as soon as possible to notify her as                           
to whom will be collecting the results. Results can ​ONLY ​be handed out to the student or the                                   
named person. 
 
Included with your results will be information about reconfirming your sixth form place together                           
with your IB subject choices. We ask that you do this by following the instructions given by 4pm                                   
on Friday 21st August, after which time we need to enrol those students who wish to join us from                                     
other schools. 
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Miss Fuwa, your form tutors and I are incredibly sad that we have not been able to celebrate your                                     
achievements over the past few months. However, we are delighted to be able to distribute your                               
hoodies and yearbooks alongside your GCSE results. These will be available for collection in the                             
same locations as above. Any uncollected items will be available for collection in school from                             
September. 
 
I wish you a good remainder of the summer as restrictions continue to ease and I hope that you                                     
see as many friends and family as safely possible. It’s been a pleasure to have worked with you as                                     
a year group. 
 
All the best. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Tom Martin 
 


